
SEPTEMBER REMINDERS
September's tuition is due Friday, September 1st. 

If you are enrolled in autopay, your September tuition will be taken out on the 1st. 
If you are not enrolled in auto pay, be sure to have your payment made by the 1st either online or via
cash/check to the studio on your first day of class. 
Because registration is open through September 10th, late fees will not go into effect until the 10th.  
There is a 5 day grace period after the 10th of September. Late fees will go into effect September 15th. 
Going forward, keep in mind that all tuition payments are due on the 1st of the month.  There will
always be a 5 day grace period after the 1st of each month before late fees are applied.  

First week of classes will start on
Monday, September 11th! 

We will be giving each student
an about me card to fill out on
the first day of class. This card
will be posted on our about me
wall in the lobby, showcasing all
of the fun facts about the
students and the goals they wish
to accomplish.

Please be sure to log on to your parent
portal or visit our website to read
through our dance studio policy letter.
This letter goes through all of the
important things you need to know about
the studio including tuition information
and due dates, our culture and values, as
well as, policies you should be aware of.
Don't hesitate to reach out with any
questions you may have about this letter.

Have Questions?

Email
amberm@jcperformingarts.com

Call 
(402) 315-0422

Visit our website at jcperformingarts.com
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Each month, teachers will
have the opportunity to
submit fun stories and
exciting improvements
happening in their classes.
These stories will be
shared here for you to
enjoy reading about the
awesome things your
students are doing in class
every month.


